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Hei Meland Kommune, 
 
I called you twice last week, on Hoplandsvegen Street there are two trees with a strongly disturbed 
root system and can fall into the street at any time, which parents take their children to 
kindergarten. Again, send someone who removes these trees. 
 
MVH Artur Sebastin Gawedzki 


